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Thanksgiving Stewardship Celebration 
 

Dear New Hope Members and Friends: 
 

     Your support of the ministries and the financial need of our church has been outstanding this past year!  Thank you so 
much for all you do for the work of God through our church. 
     I hope you have kept up to date on the financial reports shared in the monthly newsletters and the "Documents and  
Donuts" sessions held during the coffee fellowship time to answer financial questions and share information. 
     As we plan and prepare for 2018, we are sharing the theme of "God's Transforming Power!"  Throughout the month we 
will have members share video testimonies of how New Hope has helped transform their lives.  May we be inspired in our 
own transformation and led to help transform the lives of others through the ministries we share together. 
     May we respond to God's transforming power and blessings by indicating our support of the work of the church for 
2018.  This year we will examine our support of the church through our membership vows of upholding the church 
through our prayers, presence, gifts, service and witness. 
     On Sunday, November 19, we will share our annual pledge sheet for support of our 
ministries for 2018.  The sheet will be different this year, as we will indicate financial  
support for a unified budget which will cover our general budget, our mission giving, and 
our mortgage payments.  In addition, we will offer an opportunity for you to indicate areas 
of support through your prayers, presence, service and witness as well. 
     Please prayerfully consider your involvement and support for the work of God shared 
through our church and join us in celebrating our thanks to God in this special season. 
 

In Christian Love and Faith, 
 

Finance Committee 
Jon Gaul, Pastor 
Craig Ferguson, Pastor 



Prayer Chain Request 

If you have a prayer chain  
request, please call Jan Davisson 
at 251-4894 or the church office 
at 278-2097. 

Sympathy 
Our Sympathy to Elmer & Theresa 
Flickinger on the passing of Elmerôs 
sister, Margaret Phillips.  
 

Our Sympathy to the family of  
Evelyne Villines on her passing. 
 

Wedding 
Congratulations to Katie Wiseman 
and Chase Harvey on their  
October 28th wedding at New Hope. 
 

Church Communications 
Stay connected with New Hope 
UMC!!   
Weekly announcements and the 
monthly newsletters are sent out to 
everyone via email.   
If you have not been receiving these 
emails, please contact Nancy Monthei 
in the church office at 278-2097 or  
nhfamily@newhopedsm.org.   
We appreciate receiving your updated 
contact information.  Thank you! 
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Prayer Concern  
Arny Larsen; Teresa Garside;  
Kim Traylor; Vickey Cary;  
Linn Redding; Olive Walker; Bishop 
Laurie Haller; District Superinten-
dent, Rev. Heecheon Jeon;  
District Field Outreach Minister,  
Naomi Sea Young Wittstruck;  
Dr. Emmanuel Mefor, missionary. 
 

Prayers for the following  
military personnel:  Kelsey Bartley; 
Dawn Bernal; Jason Homard;  
Cory Larson; Adam Larson; Joshua 
Larson; Zach McClain; Mike 
McGhee; Todd McGinnity; Tyler 
McGinnity;Matthew Plourde;  
Anthony Plourde; Tim Rains; Devan 
Stanton; Jared Stanton; and our  
national and world leaders, our  
military and their families. 

 
Thank you 
Dear Friends, 
Dave and I want to thank you for all 
the prayers, phone calls, and cards 
that you shared in the past few weeks 
with us.  The care team blessed us 
also with a delicious meal and a cozy 
quilted coverlet made by our  
quilters!  It is a comfort to know that 
we can count on each other through 
whatever life brings as long as we 
keep Christ as our center.   
Thank you!   
Carole and David Followwill 

2017 Harvest Dinner & Auction Fundraiser was a SUCCESS! 
 

Thank you to all of you who participated in this year's event! Whether you came for the fellowship, donated 
something, bought an item or two, or worked in any way to make this year's event a success, we thank you and 
appreciate you! 

Sun., Nov. 5 
Daylight  
Saving  
Time ends 


